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Grange Road Level Crossing, 
Hawthorn  

Site Investigation Works 

                   

 

We are undertaking site investigation works on Grange Road 

near the Belair rail line level crossing as part of the South 

Australian Government’s commitment to road and rail safety.  

What’s happening 

As part of our transport planning, we are undertaking site 

investigation works on Grange Road near the Belair rail line level 

crossing. We will carry out surveys and service investigations at 

various locations on Grange Road in the vicinity of the level crossing.  

To safely undertake this work, night works will be required between 

7pm and 4am on Monday 12 May and Tuesday 13 May 2025. 

How this affects you 

 

 

 

 

For further information: 
• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/grlc 

• Contact the project team via email at 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Call 1300 794 880 

When 

Monday 12 May and 
Tuesday 13 May 2025 

Hours of work 

Night Works 

7pm-4am 

Where 

Grange Road near the 
Belair rail line level 
crossing 

  

To safely carry out these works, there will be changes to traffic conditions to keep everyone safe. 

Speed restrictions will be in place on Grange Road during working hours. Please follow traffic 

management directions while works are in progress. While some noise can be expected during drilling 

works, every effort will be made to minimise the disturbance.  

We’ll maintain access for properties throughout the works wherever possible, with advance notice 

provided if there is a need to restrict driveway access temporarily. Access for emergency vehicles will 

be maintained at all times during works.  

Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when traveling throughout the area. For safety 

reasons there may be some restricted access. When required, signage will be in place to direct 

pedestrians and cyclists to alternative access and/or detours. Every effort will be made to minimise 

impacts to the community.  
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